Letter in support of appeal from Trish Baladerde

From: Trish Balaberde

To: Appeals

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Development # PL2402430
Date: Thursday, June 12, 2025 2:54:38 PM
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To the City of Airdrie
Please be advised that | approval of the Appeal and disapprove of the land use permit

This neighborhood is not a good fit for a Supportive Housing for reasons stated in the
appeal.
It was turned down by the City a couple of years ago and the decision of 2023 should
remain.

Kind Regards
Trish

T rish Balaberde

2797 gcy@/é/e Foad SW
Aiedrie AB 748 W8
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